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McGILL UNIVERSITY

September 10th,
193 4.

Dr. W. G. Penfield,
Montreal Neurological Institute.
My dear Penfield,

I am enclosing a letter from Harvey Cushing, which
should be answered right away. I got it in Burope just
a few days before I sailed, and brought it with me rather

than attempt o answer it from the other side.

1 also enclose a copy of the letter which I have
just written.

Sincerely yours,

Bihart -

DEAN.



